To all of our patients at Parkview Dental Associates,

We hope this letter finds you and your family in good health. Your overall health and

wellness has always been our highest priority. After careful evaluation of the most current
guidelines provided by the American Dental Association (ADA), the Center for Disease Control
(CDC) and the Occupational Safety and Health Administration (OSHA), we remain confident in
our ability to provide your dental care in a safe and healthy environment at Parkview Dental.
We want to share with you our infection control procedures to keep patients and staff safe.

We will maintain a clean and safe environment and continue to comply with OSHA and CDC
infection control guidelines:

We sterilize or safely dispose of all instruments and products used during patient care
All patient care staff are required to wear gloves, face masks, and safety glasses

All staff will have their temperature taken daily

The dental chair and instrument trays are wiped down with hospital-grade Cavicide
disinfectant after each patient use

We adhere to universal infection control protocols to disinfect all patient contact areas
We have expanded and increased the frequency of cleaning and disinfecting all common
areas (countertops, door handles, faucets, arm-rests) throughout the day

The air in the entire building turns over 4-6 times per hour. All of the HVAC systems are
equipped with MERV 13 rated filters with the ability to filter out viruses

Ivory Releaf HVC (High Volume Evacuation system) in all hygiene operatories to
significantly contain and reduce aerosol

For the safety of our staff, we require patients to reschedule under the following conditions:

Experiencing flu-like symptoms (fever, cough, severe headache, body aches and chills)
Have a positive Covid19 test the last 10 days

Traveled out-of-state or come in contact with individuals who have or are suspected
having Covid19 symptoms

In addition, you may notice the following new changes at your next appointment. We

implemented these measures to protect our patients and staff.

We comply with State-issued mask mandates. Everyone entering the building,
regardless of vaccination status, is strongly encouraged to wear a mask to minimize the
transmission of Covid-19.

Take temperatures of all persons entering the building (non-touch infrared medical grade
thermometer)

Use hand sanitizer after entering the building.

Observe social distancing while in the building



e Pre-rinse with 1% hydrogen peroxide for 30 seconds before the appointment

If you are among the Covid19 risk group (age 60 over, hypertension, cardiovascular
diseases, diabetes, immune suppressed) and need to seek immediate dental care, we will make
necessary arrangements to accommodate.

We are closely monitoring updates from ADA and CDC and will continue to seek
guidance from these agencies and local public health officials. As new information presents
itself, we will make the necessary adjustments to our operations and will keep you informed of
any changes. If you have any additional questions and concerns, please feel free to contact our
office at 608-837-7394. Your overall health and safety are of paramount importance to us.
Whatever the time ahead may hold for all of us, we want to wish you all the best.



